
WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER         vendredi,15 décembre 2017  

 

lundi 18  Early Dismissal – 13:47 

Grade 7 band showcase—13:47- 14:00  

mardi 19 Div 5 Nanaimo Museum – 12:00 – 14:30 

Div 11 Galaxy theatre – 12:45 – 15:00  

 

mercredi 20  Div 4 – Nanaimo Museum – 9:00 – 11:30 

 

jeudi 21 

 

First day of Winter 

vendredi 22  

 
Last Day of school before Winter break 

 
Message from our amazing Mr. Fawdry! 

 

After School Band Showcase: On Monday December 18th at 1:47, the wonderful grade 7 

band will be showcasing three songs. They will be performing outside between the 

portable and Mme. Noelle’s exterior door during pickup time. Grade 7 students will be 

needed for 15-20 minutes after school, this will give them time to perform and quickly 

clean up. We encourage families and students to stop by and have a listen! 

Thank you,  

Mark Fawdry 

 

Reminders 

1. Schools re open Monday January 8, 2018 

2. 2018 – 2019 School Year Registration begins January 10, 2018. Early French 

Immersions applicants will have until January 31, 2018 to register online. Student 

selection will be determined by lottery, with parents being notified in early February 

2018.  

 If you have a sibling starting kindergarten, please register AND also let the office know. 

 

                    From all the Staff at École Pauline Haarer 

             
 


